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LABIB G. HABIB – LAW OFFICE  

LABIB G. HABIB, Adv. 

ANAN M. ODEH, Adv. 

Jerusalem 97300, Beit Hannina, POB 21225 

Telefaxt 02-6263212, Mobile: 0524404477 

Email: habiblabib@hotmail.com 

 

Jerusalem, July 3, 2014 

 Ref: 

(please cite in response)  

URGENT 

To: 

Mr. Doron Ben Barak 

West Bank Military Commander 

Beit El 

 

Via Fax 029977326 

Dear Sir, 

Re:  1. The family home of ____ ‘Awwad, ID No. ____ 

Father of Amjad ‘Awwad, ID No. ____ 

2. The family home of ____ ‘Awwad, ID No. ____ 

     Father of Hakim ‘Awwad, ID No. ____ 

 

HaMoked: Center for the Defence of the Individual, representing the homeowners in reference, has 

empowered me to make the following communication to you: 

1. The two homes in reference are located in the village of ‘Awarta in the West Bank. 

2. Several inquiries have been addressed to you in the past with respect to the possible intent to 

demolish these homes. 

3. Last night, representatives of the Civil Administration arrived at the homes, asked for information 

about them and took measurements inside the homes. This has led the families to the understanding 

that there is, apparently, intent to demolish the homes.  

4. We therefore wish to inquire whether there is, in fact, intent to demolish the homes. If there is 

such, we demand that you notify us of same immediately and allow sufficient time to file 

detailed objections against the intended demolition. 
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5. If we do not receive an immediate response, we will consider an urgent petition to the High 

Court of Justice, to ensure the families’ right to be heard prior to the demolition is upheld. 

 

Sincerely, 

[signed] 

Labib Habib, Adv. 


